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Dear Sponsor:

Since 1940, Sheet Metal Workers International Association - Local 276 has
represented the skilled men and women working in the sheet metal and roofing
trades on Vancouver Island — 75 years. To celebrate this milestone, the members of
Local 276 will be hosting a Celebrating 75 Charity Silent Auction in conjunction with
our Celebrating 75 dinner on October 17, 2015 at the Victoria Conference Center.
All funds raised at the event will be donated to the Children’s Health Foundation of
Vancouver Island (CHF).

The CFH supports the health and well-being of children, youth and their families on
Vancouver Island and the Gulf Islands. Thanks to its donors, the CHF has contributed
to 30 Island organizations, including the Queen Alexandra Centre for Children’s
Health, Jeneece Place and Bear Essentials. The foundation has provided support to
over 38,000 children!

We’re in the process of collecting merchandise for the event and request your
assistance in making the Celebrating 75 Charity Silent Auction event a success. By
donating an item, you will be making a contribution that will directly help the Children’s
Health Foundation continue make life better for children in need - right here in our
community. Additionally, you will benefit from the exposure of your company’s name to
those who attend the event. Donors will be listed in our 75th year e-Book publication
and the merchandise you give will be on display during the event.

Won'’t you consider donating an item to support the continued work of Children’s
Health Foundation of Vancouver Island?

You can call our office at 250-727-3458 if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

The Members of Sheet Metal Workers Local 276
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